
Stow Band Parents Meeting Minutes

August 5, 2013

Lots of new Parents tonight.  Room 106 was full and there was standing room only.  
We had several parents from Kimpton as well!

Old Business:

Band Show:  The plans for the Stow Band Show are progressing  very well.  Kem Cook 
spoke about the need for more volunteers in the following areas:  
 
Ushers – about 4 people to help with reserved seating – contact  Kem Cook or Lenore 
Cook
50/50 Raffle - Tim Douds would need 4 people to assist
Concessions – a sign-up sheet was passed around today.  Contact Margaret Thiese

At of the time of the meeting there were approximately 10 reserved seats left.  Almost 
sold out.

Blossom/Fun Service:  Contact Kim Marmash with interest in signing up.  We will need 
a volunteer to take over this committee next year.

Band Bus:  No new info on status of getting the Band Bus painted

4th of July Parade:  Another great showing for the SMF Band!!

New Business:

Spirit Wear:  Holly Hoover showed the new designs for the T’s and Hoodies.  They look 
great.  Lots of people expressed interest in the Tie Dye shirts last year, but wanted 
“Stow Bulldogs” on the shirt.  So Holly had Young’s do a new shirt and we will sell them 
at the practices and games.  The idea of Sweat Pants was also brought up.  Great idea!

Newsletter:  We agreed to have the Aug/Sept Newsletter completed and distributed by 
Tuesday August 20.  Request for information will be sent out on Tuesday August 6 
with a deadline of Sunday the 18th of August (Band Camp).  

Band Camp:    Scott Powell recapped the Chaperone Meeting from the night before and 
mentioned we are on track for another successful camp.

McDonalds Night:  Tabled until next meeting

Chaperones:  Scott Powell reviewed the Chaperone program and how people are 
selected.  



Car Washes:  Janice Brown reviewed the dates for each class and asked for some 
parent volunteers.  

Concessions:    Margaret Thiese talked about a cleaning day for the concession 
stand…slated for Saturday August 24th.  Volunteers are needed for that day, as well as 
home games and the Band Show.  Sign-up sheets were passed around.

No Directors were present to give an update.

Janice reviewed the list of important dates through the end of September.

Meeting adjourned…

 


